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Visit to Living Treasure Dispensary, Nehru Vihar 

“The art of medicine consists of amusing the patient while nature cures the disease.” 

― Voltaire 

On 19th August 2025, four students of class VIII, accompanied by a Grandparent and led by Dr. Pallavi 

visited the Living Treasure Dispensary as part of the school’s Community Outreach Programme. 

 

During the visit, essential medicines were contributed to support patients in need. The students actively 

participated with compassion, reflecting JKPS’s commitment to social responsibility and service. 

Their involvement was crucial in ensuring the success of this initiative, as they represented our school 

with compassion and a strong sense of duty. During the visit, JKPS contributed essential medicines to 

the dispensary. These contributions were received with heartfelt appreciation, underscoring the positive 

impact of our efforts. The medicines will play a vital role in supporting the health and well-being of those 

in need. 

This initiative aligns with several Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), particularly: 

SDG 3: Good Health and Well-Being: By giving out essential medicines, we are directly contributing to 

the health and well-being of individuals who rely on the dispensary for their medical needs.  

SDG 17: Partnerships for the Goals: The collaboration between our school, the dispensary, and the 

participating parents exemplifies the power of partnerships in achieving sustainable development. 

Together, we aim to make meaningful difference in the lives of those in need.  



This initiative also provided our students with a 

valuable opportunity to engage directly with the 

members. Our community outreach volunteers 

played an indispensable role in the success of this 

initiative. Their dedication, coordination, and 

active participation ensured that the visit is carried 

out smoothly and effectively. The volunteers not 

only manage the logistics but also serve as role 

models for our students, demonstrating the 

importance of community service in action.  

The visit to the Living Treasure Dispensary was a 

resounding success, made possible by the 

dedication of our volunteers, the enthusiasm of our 

students, and the support of our community. This 

initiative not only provided much-needed medical 

support to the dispensary but also reinforced the values of empathy and social responsibility among our 

students. 

  
 


